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SOS Toulouse Oliver Reminds New Mexico that 
Early Voting Begins Saturday, May 19 

 
SANTA FE – New Mexico Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver reminds New 
Mexicans that early voting in the 2018 Primary Election begins tomorrow, Saturday, May 19.  
 
“Early voting makes it easier to fit voting into our busy lives,” said Secretary Toulouse 
Oliver. “I want all New Mexico voters to be aware of all the voting options available to them 
so no one misses their chance to participate in the electoral process. Voters should visit 
NMVote.org to find a list of voting locations in their county and their hours of operation.” 
 
Early voting will be available at multiple locations in counties with more than ten thousand 
voters every Monday through Saturday until Saturday, June 2. In counties with fewer than 
ten thousand voters, early voting will be available only at the county clerk’s office.  
 
County clerks began sending absentee ballots to voters who have successfully completed the 
absentee application process on Tuesday, May 8, and will continue sending ballots to those 
voters until Friday, June 1. May 8 was also the first day of in-person voting at each county 
clerk’s office. 
 
Election Day is Tuesday, June 5. Voters can also visit NMVote.org to request an absentee 
ballot, download a sample ballot, view important election dates and more. 
 

# # # 
 
Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
 

http://www.sos.state.nm.us/Voter_Information/voter-information-portal.aspx
http://www.sos.state.nm.us/Voter_Information/voter-information-portal.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/NMSecOfState/
https://twitter.com/NMSecOfState

